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Date: 27th January, 2021 
 
Sub: Letter of Appreciation  
  
Dear Reena mam, 
 
We thank you for your active participation in the Pyar Bhari Gupshup organized by Blind Graduates Forum 
of India to introduce the senior citizens to some fun filled activities and build a bond with them. 
 
We look forward to collaborate in future for similar activities. 
With Regards, 
 
Sadaf Khan,  
President  
Blind Graduates Forum of India 
 
Email: contact@bgfi.in 
Website: www.bgfi.in 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/blindgrads/  
Twitter: @blind_grads 
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